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  PRESS RELEASE  

 
March 11, 2024 

 

 

POLICE ALERTED OF POSSIBLE HUMAN REMAINS 

 

On Sunday, March 10, 2024, officers from the Port Orchard Police Department responded to an 

open field near the intersection of Leader International Dr. and Lumsden Rd. The reporting party 

had called 911 to report having found what they believed were human remains. 

 

Officers searched the area and located the skeletonized remains of a subject. Officers did not find 

any identification with the decedent, and they are yet unidentified. The investigation is ongoing, 

and the cause of death is undetermined. Law enforcement does not believe there is any risk to the 

public. 

 

Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to contact the Port Orchard Police 

Department via 911 or by email at  police@cityofportorchard.us. 
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